
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The board of Cornerstone Television Network announces today that its President and CEO, 
Don Black, will be leaving the organization to pursue other ministry opportunities. 
 
Don and Teri will no longer be hosting Real Life. We thank them for their dedication to more 
than 900 episodes of this life-changing program.  
 
We thank Don and Teri for their service and time with us, and we bless them and wish them 
God’s best. 


